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19th October 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

JACK AND THE BEANSTALK PANTOMIME – MONDAY 11TH DECEMBER 

 
We are reaching pantomime season and we have booked the children a fantastic panto run by M & M 

Productions performing their version of ‘Jack and the Beanstalk’ for us. We have used this company 

for many years and are very impressed by their skills and energy!    

 

The Key Stage 1 performance (Foundation, Year 1 & Year 2) will take place at 9.20am on the morning 

of 11th December and the Key Stage 2 performance (Years 3 to 6) will be held at 10.35am.   

 
We are asking for a contribution of £5.50 to be received by Friday 17th November. This is a voluntary 

contribution and no child would be excluded for non-payment. 

 

Payment can be made online through the Arbor Parent Portal.  If your child is in receipt of Pupil 

Premium funding, then please tick the consent box in Arbor and do not make payment.  

 

We look forward to a fun-filled start to the Christmas celebrations and will inform you of the other 

Christmas activities we have planned for your children in due course.  

 

Thank you for your support and cooperation.  

 
Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

Ms Raha Razeghi 

 

 

 

 

 


